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As part of the intra-literary competitions, the department of commerce organized "Article 

Writing—G-20 Summit 2023, held in the college on October 9, 2023. The objective of the 

programme was to create awareness about article writing and keep them abreast of recent 

trends in the international arena. The participants included students from all the faculties of 

the college. They were required to write an article on the G-20 Summit 2023, which was 

conducted by the Government of India on 9 and 10 September, 2023. The students from 

various streams wrote on the topics discussed in the summit, which were themed on 

Vasudhaiva Kutumbakam: One Earth, One Family, One Future. The students participated in 

the competition with enthusiasm and fervor. This programme enhanced the student’s  writing 

skills and  their knowledge of the current affairs. 
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